
 

We would like to thank our students, parents, staff and school community for taking part in our school 

climate survey. By providing us with information that is important to you, particularly in the areas of 

school safety, inclusive education and mental-health and well-being, you effectively helped guide 

school planning. Together, you identified what we do well, where we could improve and what your 

priorities are. Here is how your feedback is making a difference. 

The survey questions that we asked: 
1. What are your thoughts on your school meeting the educational needs of all of its students?  

2. What are your thoughts on your school’s safety?  

3. What are your thoughts on how student mental health and well-being is supported in your school?  

Top feedback ‘themes’ that we heard are important to you: 
 School Safety 

 Mental Health and Well-Being 

 Educational Needs of Students 

Actions taken as a result of your survey feedback: 
 Increased involvement between School Resource Officer, Staff and Students. 

 Classroom visits by Administration and School Resource Officer to discuss safety concerns. 

 The development of a School Wellness Committee to support Mental Health. 

 Students having greater access to counselling with a full time social worker on staff. 

 Greater access to school Library before school and during lunches. 

 Pathways Committee and Guidance to work closely with students to assist them in career planning 

and post secondary options.  

 

 

 

 

If you have comments or questions, please contact Principal 
Greg Picone by calling 519-759-2318 Please remember to visit 
www.stjonline.ca and follow us on twitter @SJCEagles  



 
 


